
In observance of the Christmas Holiday, HQ Army Emergency Relief will close at 13:00 (EST) Wednesday, 

23 December 2020 and remain closed through Friday, 25 December 2020. We will reopen at 07:30 (EST) 

Monday, 28 December 2020.

In observance of the New Year’s Holiday, HQ Army Emergency Relief will close at13:00 (EST) Wednesday, 

30 December 2020 and remain closed through Friday, 1 January 2021. We will reopen at 07:30 (EST) 

Monday, 4 January 2021. 

***AER Sections: American Red Cross (ARC) coverage has been coordinated for all AER Sections 

beginning at 12:00 (EST) Wednesday, 23 December 2020 through 08:00 (EST) Monday, 28 December 

2020, and 12:00 (EST) Wednesday, 30 December 2020 through 08:00 (EST) Monday, 4 January 2021.

American Red Cross can be reach by telephone: 1-877-272-7337


